
STORMONT HOUSE SCHOOL MATTERS
OUR VISION

ACHIEVEMENT FOR ALL IN A UNIQUE WORLD-CLASS SCHOOL

WEEK ENDING 15/12/2023

GREEN FROG 
TOMBOLA WINNERS

KEY STAGE 3 WINNERS

VINNY & KIM

KEY STAGE 4 & 5 WINNERS

BENEDICTE & ORINANA

WELL DONE!!

Jack Petchy
Award

December 2023

N e x t  w e e k s  m e n u . . .N e x t  w e e k s  m e n u . . .N e x t  w e e k s  m e n u . . .

Felicity was chosen for the December Jack
Petchey Award due to her incredible hard

work in every subject and for being an
amazing role model to all of her peers.

Felicity is a good friend to all of her
classmates, and she has a clear objective
about what she wants to do in the future.

She is looking forward to going into the
Sixth Form and experiencing life at college.

Well done Felicity!



STORMONT HOUSE SCHOOL MATTERS
OUR VISION

ACHIEVEMENT FOR ALL IN A UNIQUE WORLD-CLASS SCHOOL

CHRISTMAS
LUNCH

S T O R M O N T  H O U S E  S C H O O L

TUESDAY 19
TUESDAY 19

DECEMBER 2023

DECEMBER 2023

All students return to
school on Monday 08

January 2024



CHRISTMAS

JUMPER DAY

19 DECEMBER

2023!

Students may come to school wearing a
Christmas jumper instead of the Stormont

House uniform one - They must be wearing all
other uniform. 



The Year 12 Pop Up shop
raised... 

£372.55p

The Winter Fair raised...
£703.50p

Information on how this money will be
spent to follow in the new year!



Practical suggestions 
for parents 


